

LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

8th January, 2018

Dear Parents,

CAKE STALL - Friday, 12th January

During the year, each class, including Pre-School, holds a cake stall as a fundraising event. This is organized by the LWSA (Lionel Walden School Association) and the dates can be found on the school website in the LWSA section under the 'Parents' tab.



Year 5 will be holding their Cake Stall on Friday, 12th January at 3.05 p.m. in the school hall.

We shall be very grateful for any donations of cakes. These can be home-made or purchased and can be sent into school on the morning of the cake stall.

Your support is very much appreciated and helps us purchase additional resources for school.

Yours sincerely,

S. Whatling
Class Teacher















